
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent for Finance & Operations 
 
RE: Auditing Services 
 
DATE:  April 11, 2017 
 

The requests for proposals (RFP) were due March 27, 2017.  The RFP invitation was 
posted in the newspaper and sent directly to 12 auditing firms. Ten of the firms were 
included in the IASBO resource guide and two firms were referrals from FORC 
members. 
 
RSM     Legacy 
Baker Tilly    BKP 
Miller Cooper    Goren 
Crowe Horwarth   BDO 
EC&Co    Edercasella 
WIPFLi       Klein Hall 
 

Responses were received from six auditing firms. First year bids range from $24,000 to 
$50,000. 

RSM      Crowe Horwarth 
EC&Co     WIPFLi    
Baker Tilly     Miller Cooper 
 
Since price is not the only factor to consider when selecting an auditing firm, a subgroup 
of FORC and Dr. Evans will interview the firms on the following dates: 
 
April 4 
April 12 
April 13 

FORC will make a recommendation to the Board about the audit selection at the April 
26, 2017 meeting.  
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